NEW BUILDING-

We are delighted to share with you the latest development in our
school's journey - the inauguration of our new building at Samera
Road, Gram- Mahagaur, Ganj Basoda. This momentous occasion
marks a significant step forward in our commitment to providing an
exceptional educational experience for our students.

Our new location boasts a modern and spacious facility designed to
cater to the diverse needs of our student body. With a
student-to-pupil ratio of 32 students to 1 teacher, we ensure that
each student receives personalised attention and support, fostering
their academic and personal growth.

Behind every successful school is a dedicated team of educators
and staff members. At our new building, we are proud to welcome a
team of highly qualified teachers, administrators and support staff
who are passionate about nurturing young minds and creating a
dynamic learning environment.

In addition to our esteemed teaching staff, our support team,
including peons, plays a crucial role in ensuring the smooth
functioning of our school. Their commitment to maintaining a clean,
safe, and conducive learning environment is invaluable to our
school community.

As we embark on this new chapter, we invite our students, parents
and community members to join us in celebrating the opening of
our new building. We look forward to creating unforgettable
memories, achieving academic excellence and making a positive
impact together in our new home.



